
Horizon Eye Care Group 

Notice Regarding Vision Insurances 

Any patient who comes in for a routine vision exam or refraction is required to know what their vision 

insurance is prior to their appointment. If the patient presents for a routine vision exam or refraction 

and does not know what their vision insurance is at the time of service they will be expected to pay out 

of pocket. 

We will attempt to assist the patient to the best of our ability to determine any vision coverage; 

however, it is ultimately the patient’s responsibility to know coverage and benefits.  

If it is determined after the date of service that the patient has vision insurance, the patient will be 

expected to submit to their insurance themselves. We will provide the patient with an itemized receipt 

for submission if necessary. Horizon Eye Care Group, P.C. will not be responsible for back dated 

submission.  

If the patient does not provide vision insurance coverage and glasses are ordered through our private 

lab we will not submit to the insurance after the date of service. We also will not provide refunds for any 

glasses submitted to our private labs due to our out of pocket costs. 

We appreciate your understanding in this matter.  

I have read and agree to the above notice regarding vision insurances and have determined that 

(check the appropriate box):  

   

 

 

 

 

 

Date:    __________________________________ 

Name of Patient:  __________________________________ 

Signature of Patient:             __________________________________ 

Relationship to Patient:  __________________________________ 

My Vision Insurance is  ____________________________________________ 

I do not know my vision insurance carrier and will pay out of pocket with no 

refunds if I find out I have vision coverage at a later date. 

I have no vision coverage and will pay out of pocket.  


